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Town of Holland, MA—Finance Board      
                               Meeting Minutes

                       January 12, 2017
Call To Order 
The Chairman called to order a meeting of the Holland Finance Board at 7:00 P.M. on January 12, 2017 at the Holland Town Hall. 
Roll Call
Finance Board members present were:  Ernie Fancy, Joe Yiznitsky, and Mike Brady. Not present were John Ebersold and Don Laing. Also present was guest Andy Harhay, and Eric Kinsherf and Amy DeLaRoche from the Town’s Accountant’s office.                                                          
Approval of Minutes 
The draft minutes of the December 7, 2016 meeting were approved.

Agenda Items

Meet with Accountants:

Several topics to be discussed with the accountants had been identified:
-OPEB—it appears that the July 1, 2015 report has not yet been prepared. The accountant opined that the town is okay with regard to its funding for OPEB 
-Rollover Funds—several options were discussed regarding rolling amounts in accounts as of the end of a year to the next year 
-Undesignated Fund Balances—the development of the FY16 undesignated fund balance was presented and discussed
-Line-by-line Budget—it was confirmed that Holland’s budget is a line-item budget. The moderator may have to provide some additional explanation at the next ATM as to what is being voted on  

-Investment of Stabilization Funds—information was provided regarding how Town funds can be invested
Open Issues

End of Year Transfers:
End of year transfers must be approved by both the Select Board and the Finance Board, except for Snow and Ice amounts.  
Mass. Modernization Act:
A number of provisions of the Massachusetts Modernization Act can impact the Town’s procedures. 

Next Meeting
The next meeting will be held at 7:00 on Wednesday, January 25.      
Adjournment

The Chairman adjourned the meeting at 9:30 P.M.
Minutes submitted by:  Mike Brady, Secretary
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